
FINANCIAL AID
FAFSA & CADAA APPLICATIONS

TVUSD WILL HOST APPLICATION WORKSHOPS IN FEBRUARY & MARCH TO
ASSIST SENIORS & FAMILIES IN COMPLETING THIS REQUIREMENT

Both applications will be available
online after December 31, 2023

The Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and
the California Dream Act Application (CADAA) have a “NEW
LOOK” in 2024 and these updates delayed the application
release date from October to December for this
application cycle.

Students use your www.CaliforniaColleges.EDU account
 to launch the FAFSA or the CADAA application.

The Priority Deadline is April 2, 2024

*The opt-out window for TVUSD will open March 3, 2024


